
22 November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

A huge thank you to those of you who attended our Virtual Sixth Form Open Evening last
Wednesday, and we really hope you found it a valuable experience. As mentioned during the
evening, there is a range of extra information and resources, including subject videos, student voice
and meeting the tutor team, available at our virtual hub, which you can access here.

If you were unable to attend, or would like to revisit some of the information from the evening, you
can find a recording of the event here.

Prospectuses will be sent home with students this week. If you did not attend the event, but would
like a prospectus, please email papworthh@skdrive.org.

If you have any further questions about the Sixth Form, please email daviesg@skdrive.org.

Applications for September 2022 are open now.  Please find an application form here.

Yours sincerely

Geraint Davies

Geraint Davies
Head of Sixth Form
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